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Vote By Mail is the single, best way to make sure all Oregon citizens have a voice in 

our elections. It eliminates all the challenges facing folks that have the hardest time 

getting to the polls – single parents, seniors, and those with disabilities. They don’t 

have to have a car that works or a boss who will give them time off to vote. They 

don’t need to find someone who will watch their small children or a bus to get them to 

the polls. A strong democracy depends on have all voices heard, not just the ones 

who have the most resources. Keep Oregon voting equitable. 


